
NOTICE TO WATERBURY BUREAU OF WATER CUSTOMERS 

STATE OF CONNECTICUT, DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC HEALTH 

SAFE DRINKING WATER PRIMACY ASSESSMENT 

 

Section 676(c) of Public Act 17-2 JSS, requires that the Department of Public 
Health (DPH) collect an assessment fee from each water company that owns a 
Community Public Water System (CWS). 

The total fee per connection is $2.57. This will be phased in over four quarters. 
The first assessment will be a $1.00 fee. During the second, third, and fourth 
billing quarter’s, the assessment fee will be reduced to $0.53 per quarter. 

Important information is posted on the DPH webpage: 
http://www.portal.ct.gov/DPH?Drinking-Water/DWS/Safe-Drinking-Water-
Primacy-Assessment. 

 

 


